. 14th. 1033,
Dr. P. C. Mahalanobis, ke 8 933

Presidenay Collage,
Oollege Streat,
Caloutta,
Iﬂili

Daar Dr. Mahalanobise,

You are most heartily to be congratulated
on the new Journal, snd very espscially on your own eentributions.
The work on Risley'e data will be most valuable. I ghell hops
t0 hear and read more of your ocontributions as time goes on.
It is a splendid start.

Yours sinosrelry,



